Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Highway Maintenance Contract
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

We understand that the following Highway Maintenance contract has expired 

•                 Service ~ Highways Term Maintenance Contract - PAN1517 Highway Maintenance and Construction Framework Contract . Thomas Bow acquired by Breedon July 2022. Contract extended. As at November 2022 new framework ref PAN2661 at tender stage for new 3 + 1 contract with total value of £20 million.
•                 Contractor ~   Breedon (Thomas Bow) / Danaher and Walsh / Dyer and Butler
•                 Expiry date ~ 31/07/2023 

Can you advise if a new contract has been/will be awarded for this service and if so what the new contract details are (in the same format as below): - 
•                 Service description 

Answer:
The framework is for the provision of Highway Construction works. 
This works includes such work types as: resurfacing footway schemes and junction improvement schemes as well as general highway repairs. 
The larger public-realm type works are bespoke in their nature, but generally involve standard civils works as well as the installation of high-quality rigid paving and some soft landscaping works.
•                 Contract reference number

PAN2661 Highway Construction Framework

•                 Contractor   
             

(in no particular order or ranking)
Danaher & Walsh (Civil Engineering) Ltd

Thomas Bow Limited

J McCann and Co Limited

Bridge Construction Ltd           

•                 Start data                  

1st December 2022 
                

•                 End date                   

30th November 2025               

•                 Duration and possible extension periods 

3years + 1year - Extendable to 30th November 2026

•                 Annual or total (please specify) contract value 

total contract sum £20m

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
